Network Traffic Eastern Division

Mr John Walsh Chief Executive Belfast City Council City Hall BELFAST BT1 6RB



www.infrastructure-ni.gov.uk

Annexe 7 Castle Building Stormont Estate Upper Newtownards Road Belfast BT4 3SQ

Telephone: 0300 200 7899 Email: Traffic.Eastern@infrastructure-ni.gov.uk www.infrastructure-ni.gov.uk

> Being Dealt With By: Mr Alfie O'Hare Direct Line: 028 9052 6241

> > Your Ref:

Our Ref: TM 2

Date: 23 July 2024

Dear Mr Walsh

244 RAVENHILL ROAD, BELFAST – REMOVAL OF AN ACCESSIBLE/BLUE BADGE PARKING BAY

I am writing to advise you that we propose to remove an accessible/disabled parking bay 244 Ravenhill Avenue, Belfast, as it is no longer required; I have attached a plan showing the location of the bay.

We would welcome your comments on this proposal.

Yours sincerely

PP Alfie O'Hare Graham Campbell Traffic Manager

ENC

